
 
Hi, as a long time Oakville home owner I fully support any decision to ban or limit fireworks in 
Oakville.  It's noisy, disruptive, happens at all times of the year and leaves a ton of trash in its wake.  I 
encourage the town to either provide a single town sponsored annual fireworks show at non residential 
zone public space and ban all other fireworks displays or for sake of simplicity ban all fireworks all 
together in Oakville. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Kevi 

 


